
CAPS Receives 2014 City Cultural Diversity Award! 

 

 

 

 

 

We’re pleased to announce that the Community Ambassador Program for Seniors was awarded 

1st place in the National League of Cities’ 2014 City Cultural Diversity Awards Program held 

in Washington DC on March 10. 

The awards were given to honor cities that encourage citizen involvement and develop creative 

and effective programs designed to improve and promote cultural diversity through a 

collaborative process with city officials, community leaders and residents. Congrats to all the 

CAPS Ambassadors for their passion and dedication to serving older adults! 

 


